Please join the
KEANSBURG PTA

Dear Parents, Teachers and Staff,
We would like to welcome you back to school! We hope everyone enjoyed this beautiful summer.
The PTA is now accepting new and past PTA members with our “Back to School” membership drive.

We are asking that you join the PTA to create a strong collaboration of parents, teachers and staff
members.

The PTA supports many events and activities throughout the school year for all of Keansburg’s
children. i

Our meetings will be held on the following Monday evenings, October 4, 2021, November 8, 2021,
January 10, 2022, March 7, 2022 & May 2, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. Meetings will be held in the Joseph R.
Bolger Middle School Faculty Lounge. We would love for you to join us and bring your ideas and
creativity.

Please send the bottom portion of this letter to your child’s homeroom teacher with the $5.00 dues

attached for local and state PTA dues.

Thank you in advance and we look forward to a great 2021-2022 school year!
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